
 
 

The Herb Society of America 
2019 Annual Meeting of Members and Educational Conference 

Scholarship Opportunity for New HSA Members 
Sponsored by Fragrant Isle Lavender Farm & Shop 

 
The Herb Society of America is offering a scholarship opportunity for new members (members for less than 
2 years) to attend the HSA Annual Meeting of Members and Educational Conference occurring in Madison, 
Wisconsin. Please help us spread the word and increase our reach. Questions? Send an email to 
jenmun08@gmail.com. 
 
Application Process 
In 300 words or less explain your interest in attending the Madison WI conference and why you are the 
ideal candidate. Deadline for submission is March 25, 2019. The winner will be selected by the planning 
committee for the Madison EdCon and winner will be notified on April 10, 2019. Please email with your 
interest to jenmun08@gmail.com. 
 
What is Covered?  
This scholarship covers three days of learning opportunities including the annual meeting, preconference 
tour and reception, speaker presentations, awards dinner, as well as breakfast and lunch on June 14th and 
15th. Sorry, the scholarship is not transferrable. 
 
Who May Apply 
Qualified applicants should meet the following criteria:   
 

 Be an active member of The Herb Society of America for two years or less. 
 Have never attended an HSA Annual Meeting of Members and/or Educational Conference. 
 Have an interest in attending the HSA Annual Meeting of Members and Educational Conference 
 Be able to arrange for your own lodging, transportation, and meals (outside of those covered by 

registration) 
 

Learn more about our sponsor at www.FragrantIsle.com 


